
CITY OF NORTHVILLE 
INTENT TO REVISE FLOOD HAZARD INFORMATION 

 

The City of Northville in accordance with National Flood Insurance Program regulation 65.7(b)(1), hereby 
gives notice of the City of Northville’s intent to revise the flood hazard information generally located 
between the S. Main Street Bridge and the Seven Mile Road Bridge. The flood hazard revisions are being 
proposed as part of the Letter of Map Revision (LOMR) Case No. 20-05-4952P along Middle Rouge River 
Walled Lake Branch.  

As a result of the revision, the 

1. The floodway will be revised from the S. Main Street Bridge to the Seven Mile Road Bridge along 
the Middle Rouge River Walled Lake Branch.  

2. Base Flood Elevations (BFEs) will decrease along the Middle Rouge River Walled Lake Branch.  
3. The Special Flood Hazard Area (SFHA) will decrease along Middle Rouge River Walled Lake 

Branch. 

Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be reviewed at the City of Northville Municipal Building , 
215 W. Main Street, Northville, Michigan, 48167, Monday through Friday, from 8am to 3:30pm, or on 
the City’s website www.ci.northville.mi.us (on the Home Page click on Public Notices).  Interested 
persons may also contact Brent Strong, Building Official at 248-305-2709 or Loyd Cureton, Director of 
Public Works at 248-305-2708, Monday through Friday, from 7am to 3:30pm with questions or for 
additional information.   

DATED:  10/15/2020 and 10/22/2020      BRENT STRONG, BUILDING OFFICIAL  
 LOYD CURETON, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 

http://www.ci.northville.mi.us/

